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I oppose this bill.  It is too vague.  Many states have done similar bills to regulate 

breeders and people who sell puppies, yet ethical responsible breeders continue to 

bear the brunt of these bills while puppy mills and back yard breeders ignore and 

continue on.  This also doesn’t stop rescue groups from importing dogs from 

countries who breed for meat, from profiting from this and risking our own domestic 

animals from new diseases.   


